
UPDATE JUNE 2019 ABMM (Brazilian Association of Medical Women)

A  lay  magazine  for  women  above  fifty  years,  “Senhora”   published  an  article  about  Gender
Medicine, written by Anna Maria Martits and Elisa Garcez representing ABMM.
The State of São Paulo Law number  16767 of june 2018 that obligates the teaching at the chair of
Internal  Medicine  of  a  chapter  about  Diseases  that  differ  between  Women and  Men  (Gender
Medicine) is  being introduced in two Medical Schools of São Paulo by the active support of ABMM:
Medical School of Santa Casa  de São Paulo and Medical School of Federal University of São
Paulo.
There are two other medical schools in São Paulo programming the introduction of this subject.
On 30th may, there was a symposium on “ Global Attention to Women´s Health” at Santa Casa de
São Paulo Medical School organized by dr Sonia Maria Rolim R Lima of the executive of ABMM.
Looking forward meeting everybody in New York in July at MWIA Centennial.

Anna Maria Martits


